
  

The ENL-ROC SLIDER
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Shows News: 
 

The Rushden Cavalcade was us!  

 

Most of you were there, so you know it was another good weekend . They moved us and it 

was a bit cramped, but, like the last night at Billing Mill it just squashed us together and we 

had a great time!  

 

On our stand were: One Series 2, two Series 2a s, two 90s, two Defender 90s, one 110SW, 

two 130s (a single - and a double -cab), one Range Rover Classic, Three Range Rover P38As, 

 

 

Happy May , Enl-Rockers! ! 

 

MEMBERSHIPS! Renewed yet? Oops. Pesky red tape. If you fancy doing that please 

go for it  ð your committee will be most happy  with you . J 

 

As no-one has mentioned them at all, I fear that my April Fools fooled no -one. Ho 

Hum. No fool like an old fool I suppose , and I thought Iõd have fooled someoneé 

Never mind , Iõll just have to try harder next yearé  

 

The show season is under way!  

 

Read on, good people, read on.  

 

May  Club night  is on Wednesday the 10th at:  

 

The Windmill Club, Glassbrook Rd, Rushden NN10 9RP  
 

For those who  have nõt been before , park round the back  (or front if there is room) go  

to the front door,  press the b uzzer and they will let you in.  A torch is handy for the walk 

round the back if you leave when itõs dark, by the way  ð there are a few unlit 

potholes  in the driveway é ahem.  

 

Cheers!  

 

Mark  



one Range Rover L322, one Discovery 1, three Discovery 2 s, one Di scovery 3 and two 

Freelander 2 s. Wow, what a good collection!  

 

Instead of a relentless spiel letõs have a few pics: 

 

Park a Land Rover up anywhere and before you can blink there are men leaning on it.  

 

 
 

Mikeõs Monster. Anyone else apart from me got Rack  Envy? 

 

 
 



The view from atop Mikeõs Monster: 

 

 
 

Hot dog!  

 

 
 



Disco Stuõs going up in the worldé 

 

 
 

My favourites.  xx 

 

 
 

 

 



Trials News: 
 

Our lovely triallers played in the mud at Weston Underwood  on Sunday 23 rd April and, 

somewhat predictably, had a freakinõ good time! Check these bad boys out:  

 

 
 

 


